
From: Brian Hale [mailto:Brianprice@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, October 14, 2017 9:43 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Stop the northernpass 
 
Brian Hale 
160 robinson rd 
Hudson, NH 03051 
 
October 14, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
We dont want temp jobs. We dont want to funnel money to canada and we dont want to ruin our 
landscape. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Hale 
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